
My name is Sean Penney and I have been boating on lakes and rivers in Oregon my whole life.  I am opposed to this bill that would 
unfairly restrict recreational opportunities on the willamette river.  Further restrictions in the Newberg pool will result in boaters 
moving to other lakes and rivers, which will make those areas more crowded.  It is more safe to allow boaters to spread out as much 
as possible, rather than restricting them to limited areas. 


